
From: Natalie Dabarera <Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 30 September 2019 4:11 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Stephen Bull <Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au> 
Subject: AM2017/57 and 59: Review of the Restaurant Industry Award 2010 and the Hospitality 
Industry (General) Award 2010  
 
Dear Associate, 
 
United Voice has reviewed the draft determinations published with the Decision on 6 September 
2019. We have not identified any errors within the determinations.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Natalie Dabarera 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice 
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